
 

 

MEDIA ALERT 

 

 

11 November 2013 

 

Emergency Exercise Simulation at Canberra Airport  

 

 

Canberra Airport’s biannual emergency exercise will take place this Wednesday, 

13 November 2013.  

 

This is a live field exercise designed to test the Canberra Airport Emergency Plan and will 

involve Qantas (the nominated airline for this year’s exercise), volunteer “passengers”, and 

responses from various emergency services agencies including Police, Ambulance and the 

Fire Brigade to a simulated aircraft accident at the airport.  

   

Passengers and other members of the public should not be alarmed by any unusual 

concentration of emergency vehicles and personnel at or around Canberra Airport during the 

exercise. 

 

Media access to some elements of the exercise will be available.  Interested media should 

contact Jane Seaborn in advance on 0414 829 282. 

 

 

 

Media inquiries: Jane Seaborn 0414 829 282 

 

 


